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First and foremost, welcome back to returning student 

residents, and I would like to extend a warm welcome to 

new student residents in our Off-Campus community.   

My name is Doris Martinez and as the Off-Campus Community Coordinator for 

La Salle University it is my primary responsibility to serve as a liaison for you, our 

off-campus students.  I work specifically with Off-Campus and commuter student 

populations by providing resources and facilitating programs that address and 

meet the various needs of students beyond the residential campus experience. 

The Off-Campus & Commuter Communities department is a division of 

Community Development. 

Throughout the academic year, you will come to know both TiRease Holmes, 

Director of Off-Campus & Commuter Communities and I via email 

correspondence and in person through our monthly neighborhood walkthroughs.  

We value the importance of community and keeping our students informed and 

safe.  

As a student resident, you will receive this monthly publication, Off-Campus 
Street Beat. This e-newsletter serves to inform Off-Campus students, highlighting 

community on-goings, safety tips, etc.  

We have been hard at work in recent months developing a website that serves as a 

“one stop shop” for our commuter and off-campus students. Have a question 

about basic tenant rights? Off-Campus living safety tips? Visit our new website at 

studentaffairs.lasalle.edu/bac today! 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns throughout the academic year, 

please do not hesitate to contact the Director of Off-Campus Communities, 

TiRease Holmes at 215.951.1916 (email: holmest@lasalle.edu) or myself at 

215.951.5057(email: martinezd@lasalle.edu) 

Cheers to a great year ahead! 
 

Peace, 

Doris Martinez 

Off-Campus Community Coordinator 

Division of Student Affairs 
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OOffff--CCaammppuuss  
Street Beat 

Get Involved:            
C.A.O.S 

 

C.A.O.S. is the student government 
association for commuter and off-
campus students at La Salle 
University. Our primary concern is to 
keep commuter and Off-Campus 
students informed about university 
regulations and to keep unity 
between all students apart of the La 
Salle Community. 

Our purpose is to represent the 
needs and interests that are unique 
to commuter and Off-Campus 
students at La Salle University, and to 
promote strong relations between 
the commuter and Off-Campus 
population and the La Salle University 
community through examining and 
understanding cultural diversity, 
special interests, and unique 
backgrounds of individuals and 
groups within the community. 
 
For more information on upcoming 
meetings and events, check out our 
Facebook page @ 

https://www.facebook.com/pages
/  Commuter-and-Off-Campus-
Student-
Organization/130717683692004 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Join CAOS for monthly general 
meetings the first Tuesday of every 
month at 12:30pm in the Commuter 

TV Lounge (Lower Level of Union) 

mailto:holmest@lasalle.edu
mailto:martinezd@lasalle.edu
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It’s the beginning of the school year and we at Off-Campus & Commuter 
Communities are collecting roster information. 

 Why? 
 To ensure your safety. It is La Salle University’s responsibility to keep 

record of all student residences. 

 
There are three ways you can report your place of residence: 

 Complete our Off-Campus survey at 
studentaffairs.lasalle.edu/bac/  

Click on the Roster Collection Icon 

 Email us at offcampusliving@lasalle.edu 

 Call our office in Community Development at    215.951.1916  
Include name, address, UID, Cell #, e-mail , roommate names &landlord contact 
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Become a Great 

Neighbor! 

 
La Salle University expects that 

students conduct themselves 
with honesty, integrity, civility 

and citizenship both on and 
 off campus.   

 
As citizens in the neighborhood 

and leasers of property, 
students must act in a proactive 

manner to decrease the 
likelihood of seriously 

disruptive behavior in and 
around their homes by  

choosing carefully those who 
share their lease and are their 

guests. 
 

Houses with no complaints 
deserve recognition!  

In the spring, we’ll have a party 
in your honor! 

 
Over 60% of student homes 

qualified this year! 
 

 

Emergency Notification System: Have you enrolled? 
In the case of a campus emergency, La Salle University has designed a text message alert system to effectively contact the campus 

community. If you have not enrolled in the Emergency Notification System, log on to the portal today at my.lasalle.edu, look under the 

Personal Information tab on the lower right side homepage and click “Sign up for Emergency Alerts”. 

iup 

 A Message from the 35
th
 Police District 

 
 
 
Welcome back students! 
 
The 35th Police District would like to take the time to provide you with safety tips to make your 
stay at school a very positive one. So please pay attention to the following details:  
 

 Please be aware of your surroundings. Please use caution when venturing off campus for 

any reason.  

 During your workout outside of campus, please do not keep your earplugs in both ears.  

 If you are using a vehicle, please do not leave any valuable items of ANY KIND visible 

(including change). 

 Do not walk around on the streets with your valuables showing (cell phones, laptops, 

iPads, iPods, etc.). 

 Keep all doors locked at all times (vehicle, house, apartment, etc.). 

 During the evenings, please do not walk in areas that are not well-lit.  

 Please demonstrate respect to your peers and neighbors.  

 NO LOUD MUSIC, NO ALCOHOL on the street. Be advised that if you are off campus and 

cause a disturbance to the neighborhood, and police ever come to a location where these 

things are found, you are fined and sometimes arrested.  

 PLEASE BE RESPONSIBLE. 

Officer Downing 
Community Relations Officer  
 

 

ROSTER COLLECTION:  

DO WE HAVE YOUR INFO? 
 

 

A New Community Building Team Event Coming Soon… 

Dinner for 8 Strangers 
 

The Dinner for 8 Strangers program is an opportunity for community members, La Salle students, 
and faculty to engage around a hosted dinner.  It’s bringing these 8 "strangers" together in a warm, 

friendly environment for good food, conversation, and camaraderie. It’s much more than just a 
meal.  It’s a great way to meet new people that you otherwise may not have the opportunity to 

interact with.  There is no agenda! We simply want you to communicate and connect with all 

members of the La Salle extended community.  Dinner is Free! 

Want more information? 
Contact CBT Chair, TiRease Holmes at 215.951.1916 or via email at holmest@lasalle.edu 

 
 

http://studentaffairs.lasalle.edu/bac/?page_id=444


 


